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Dear Brother Knights, 
 

Summer?  What happened to Summer, seems like it was just getting started then it’s over. 
 

Yes, time passes by quickly.  This past month, many of us lost a dear friend and HUGE supporter of Council 
11187 - the one and only Jacinta Hooker - may she rest in God’s loving peace.  Like Fr. Jim said, Heaven will 
never be the same.  Let her memories remind us all to constantly have fun; be serious and get things done when 
necessary; see God in all people and things; and have a FABULOUS time doing all of it. 
 

The annual Seton Festival is days away - if you can spare any time, please volunteer - best to sign-up, but if not, at 
least show up.  Wear your blue shirts proudly gentlemen! 
 

This months business meeting is Wednesday, September 14th at 7:30 pm, if you like, we normally have a Rosary 
at 7:00 pm before the meeting and refreshments afterwards in the kitchen.  We cover a variety of business topics, 
discuss and plan our upcoming activities and usually have a very entertaining bit by our Lecturer Brother Bud 
Joos. 
 

First Degree Team:  I know we have often sung their praises, but I really, really need to bring attention to our 
First Degree Team.  I was invited to attend our recent ceremony, boy, it has been many, many years for me (I 
think 30) since I’ve attended a 1st Degree.  The whole ceremony is very moving, but the team fulfills their roles 
with  
passion - you can tell it’s from the heart and not just prepared for the event.  Enough said - applause, applause - 
my thanks and gratitude…  Keep up the outstanding effort Brothers! 
 

Squires:  I recently spent a few minutes with our young men at the recent Clippers outing.  It was a beautiful  
sunny day, low humidity, lots of Home Runs… too bad it was Buffalo making them.  But the boys had fun and 
had a nice size group.  We have such a great group of award winning young men and a fine leader (THANKS 
Brother Mark Knight), we should all be very proud of them individually and collectively - they make us look good 
and hopefully will one day be part of our strong Council.  Please go out of your way to help and support these 
guys anyway you can. 
 

As we round third and are heading for home, we start getting real busy with activities for the next several months, 
watch the calendar updates and jump in and participate where you can.  If you are new or have not been around 
for awhile, introduce yourself and make a new friend. 
 

If you ever want to reach me directly with a suggestion, comment or complaint, my email is  
timjbowie@hotmail.com and my cell phone is 614-
361-9370. 
 

Vivat Jesus! 

Grand Knight Tim Bowie presents Harry Clyburn his Past 
Grand Knight pin and thanked him for his great year of  
service and accomplishment. 
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Business Meeting Minutes – Aug. 10, 2011 
 

Meeting opened at 7:30pm with a prayer. 
 

Roll of Officers:  Chaplain and Inside Guard were excused. 
 

Reading of the Minutes:  Edd Chinnock motioned for the  
previous minutes to be amended to adjust the time at which a heart 
beat can be detected in the “Heart Beat” bill to reflect 8 - 12 weeks 
instead of the 20 weeks posted.  Minutes were then accepted and 
approved 
 

Chaplain’s Report:  Our seminarian Brian O’Connor spoke  
briefly about his journey and four years remaining to his  
priesthood.  We have 35 new seminarians coming to class in the 
fall.  He expressed his desire for us to encourage young men in our 
parish to consider the priesthood. 
 

Admission’s Update:  Our degree team will hold a first degree 
August 24th.  We may possibly enter three candidates … all have 
been read and approved at this time 
 

Grand Knight’s Report:  Grand Knight Tim Bowie presented 
Past Grand Knight Harry Clyburn his Past Grand Knight pin and 
thanked him for his great year of service and accomplishment.  
Tim also introduced our special guest … our new District Deputy, 
Tim Hickey.  Sarah Oboy thanked us for her scholarship award.  
We received our “Pennies from Heaven” rebate of $XXXX.  Tim 
also spoke of an item to be discussed in “New Business” about  
St. Gabriel’s radio station acquiring a new signal and possible  
donations towards that cause.  
 

Treasurer Report: Brother Phillips presented our account  
balances at present. We continue to be financially sound. 
 

Financial Secretary Report: Reading of Receipts and Bills.   
Receipts for $XXXX were read, approved and turned over to the 
Trustees for signing, voted on and passed. 
 

Trustee’s Report: No Report 
 

Chancellor’s Report: No Report 
 

Report of Service Committees/Programs: 
 

Membership: Mike Croyle stated our membership goal for  
2011-2012 is 16.  We will attempt to acquire “Consider Yourself 
Asked” pins from Ken Girt and take an active part in distributing 
these to any church members who have not been asked.  The first 
degree rules have changed … all parts can be “read” instead of 
memorized if and when necessary.  So, if we need someone to fill 
in for the degree team anyone can participate. 
 

Program Director: Frank Hare said the motto for the year is 
“Take up His Cross … with Charity, Unity, and Fraternity”. 
 

Church Director: No report, but Jim Thesing still needs Knights 
to sign up for a Holy Adoration hour.  5-6am on Monday  
mornings.  See him to sign up or call him, and remember to sign in 
when you attend. 
 

Squires: Mark Knight spoke on our Squires:  We had a small  
August Meeting but conducted all business properly and correctly.  
Kyle Knight spoke at the State Meeting … was mentioned in the 
Buckeye Bulletin … and represented one Circle and Council  
exceedingly well.  Good job, Kyle. Who is that young man’s  
father?  The Squires will attend a Clipper’s Game on August 21,  
They will be conducting a “Hockey Slap shot” game at the  
Festival.  Stop by and take a crack at it. 
 

Respect Life: Edd will be heading up the bus trip to Washington, 
D.C. in January.  October will be “Respect Life” month and we 
will be praying outside of an abortion clinic on one Sunday  
afternoons on October.  More detail to come.  Read Edd’s article 
for upcoming Right to Life events/activities. 
 

Family Director: Mike Phillips proudly announced preparation 
for the October Family Fest and the possibility of working with 
SPY and the Squires to include a “Haunted Forest”.  Spooky cool! 
 

Council Director: The Football Frenzy tickets are in and ready 
for purchase or sale.  They cover eight weeks of the fall college 
season for games beginning October 8 and cost $10.00 each.  
Please consider buying these as they are an extremely easy way 
for our council to make money.  We receive a percentage rebate 
on each ticket sold! 
 

Youth Director: Jesse Garcia stated the SPY group Leadership 
Retreat was awesome and that they are great kids. He reminded 
everyone the last SPY Car Wash is scheduled for Sunday, August 
14.  He also mentioned Religious Education begins soon. 
 

Report of Standing Committee’s: 
 

Magnet Sales:  We are still selling. 
 

Communications: No Report 
 

Unfinished Business: We still need to schedule an induction of 
officers.  We voted on the motion to sponsor a bus the “The Right 
to Life” march in Washington, D.C. with an amount up to 
$XXXX with the understanding this would be seed money and all 
monies used would be returned to the coffers following payment 
receipt from attendees.  The motion was passed.  Pandora still 
wishes us to sing at the 9:30 Mass with practices the 1st and 4th 
Wednesdays. 
 

New Business:  The Seton Parish Festival is scheduled for  
Sept. 9-11th and we are being asked to step up and run many of the 
areas including food!  Please offer help when asked.  We need 
you!  A $XXXX advertisement for the 4th Degree exemplification 
ad book was discussed and voted on and passed.  Edd Chinnock 
made a motion for the council to donate $XXXX a year for four 
years to support St. Gabriel’s Radio.  Harry Clyburn seconded the 
motion.  A spirited discussion ensued.  Harry mentioned the  
solvent standing of our council and the importance of assisting in 
spreading the Catholic word and faith to all.  Others mentioned 
the need to keep a positive sum in funds always on hand to back 
all of our programs.  Come to the next meeting to discuss and cast 
your vote.  We also need to be prepared for our annual “Memorial 
Mass” to honor those Knights who have departed us.  The Mass is 
scheduled for Sunday, November 6 as part of and following the 
11:15 Mass.  Please mark your calendars to attend this event. 
 

Field Agents Report: Stanley Krulia mentioned St. Mark’s is 
beginning a new council.  He reported that our insurance is still 
the highest rating possible, but due to our government’s failings 
recently, it is not the highest it could be.  It does not affect our 
returns in any manner and he may put on a presentation for us at a 
future time.  His business phone is 740-277-7381 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Business Meeting Minutes (Continued on page 3) 
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September, 2011 
 

    Pope John Paul II’s beatification to sainthood is meaningful not 
only to the world and to the Church but also to the Knights of 
Columbus.  This month is the fourth in a series of eight addresses 
by John Paul II to the Knights of Columbus. 
 

“A particular critical concern in the Church is the well being of 
the family.  While we can take heart that many families are vital 
and strong and are the channels of many graces and blessings, no 
one is unaware of the numerous threats to family life which arise 
in contemporary society. As the Church seeks to respond to the 
needs of married couples and families, she depends to a great  
extent on organizations like the Knights of Columbus to meet the 
urgent problems and pressing needs, to protect and to promote 
family values.  I am aware of the many programs which you have 
already undertaken in this regard...I offer you my grateful support 
and encourage you never to lose heart.  For the family is the basic 
cell of human society.  Upon it depends the stability and health of 
our communities, and even the future of the world.” 
 

---Message to 104th Supreme Convention, Chicago, 1986 
 

Respectfully submitted; 
 

Bud Joos, PGK 

Lecturer 

We are now on Facebook, head to our website, 
(www.KofC11187.org) click on the facebook link and sign in (an 

account is required).  Registering and using are free and easy... 

Perpetual Adoration 
 

Since Perpetual Adoration started at Seton, the Council has been 
responsible for the Monday 5-6 am. hour and we have filled by 
using the call list. When I call, please sign up for a time. 
 

The following dates are covered: 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Is there a better way to spend an hour than in the presence of the 
Blessed Sacrament?  Please contact me at 740-964-2045 or 
jcsthesing@aol.com to reserve an hour. 
 

Thanks, 
 

Jim Thesing 
Church Director 

September  

5    3   

12    10   

19    17   

26    24   

October 

    31   

 

District Deputy Report: New District 40 Deputy Tim Hickey 
spoke on the following:  The next 2nd and 3rd degree will be  
January 8th at the Easton Hilton at 11:00 am.  We are welcome to 
march or ride in the Labor Day parade September. 5th.  Meet in 
the Teamster’s Lot at 9:30 am.  Breakfast following is available at 
a cost of $10.00.  An Honor Flight returns to Columbus on  
September. 10th at Port Columbus.  Meet in the baggage area of 
Southwest Airlines at 8:30 pm to honor all who serve.  Our goals 
for Star Council are 16 members, 6 insurance members and 4 first 
degrees held.  There is a “Warriors Breakfast” scheduled on  
October. 27th at the Marion Council from 8 - 10:00 am 
 

Tim’s contact information: 
Timothy (Tim) Hickey 
 t_hickey@woway.com 
2647 Dellworth St. 
Columbus, OH 43232 
(614) 367-0784 

 

4th Degree Report: Brother Jerry Lowery stated our next  
meeting is scheduled for October 9th.  November 5th is the next 
exemplification ceremony.  September 25th is the 4th Degree 
“Carry the Flag” Golf Outing at Cumberland Trails with proceeds 
benefiting our veterans and the Chalmers P. Wylie Veterans’  
Hospital.  Please try to attend.  If anyone has a company or  
business wishing to offer gifts or wanting to attend, please contact 
Mike Croyle at 361-3183.   
 

Lecturer’s Report: Lecturer Bud Joos spoke on unexpected  
occurrences and the peculiarity of a Texas oil rig driver seeing a 
lawnmower towing an airplane down the wrong lane of an  
interstate highway.  He also spoke of “Amazing Chloe” a troubled 
and loner three year old who would not be dissuaded of speaking 
to her class on John 3/16 … unexpectedly moving. 
 

Good of the Order:  Please keep in your daily prayers:  
 

All military personnel, active or veteran, All Brothers in need,  
All the sick in our parish, Harry Clyburn’s neighbor and family, 
Jacinta Hooker, Hilda Bowie, Marla Doty, Geri Capwill,  
Ed Loch, Ryan Schneider, Joan Trainer, Clark Elliott, Scott 
Mucha, Jeff Haverfield, Mark Bailey, Maureen Patterson. 
 

Deacon Hector led us in the closing prayer, and we closed the 
meeting at 9:15PM. 
 

Mike Croyle 
Recorder 

Business Meeting Minutes (Continued from page 2) 

 
Jacinta Ann Hooker 

 
July 30, 1949 - August 23, 2011 

 
A dear friend and supporter of  

Council 11187 
and will be missed by all. 
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Knights of Columbus 
IN SERVICE TO ONE, IN SERVICE TO ALL 

Information Update:  Council 11187 is always trying to improve the communications aspect of our group.  We rely on 
email to get the message out quickly, but we also need your address and phone number.  Please fill out the form and either email it 
to me or place it in my church mailbox.  My email is 84svo@ameritech.net 
 

Name:     
      

Address:     
            

City:   State:   Zip:   
            

Phone   Cell:     

            

Email:       

            

Alt Email:       

            

You can also go on-line and submit this information   http://www.kofc11187.org/members only.htm 

Festival Help Needed 
	

Brother	Knights,	
	

Brother	Wayne	Patterson	has	come	to	our	
Council	asking	for	help	directing	the	food	
portion	 of	 our	 annual	 Seton	 Festival,		
September	9th–11th.	
	

John	 Letourneau,	 Thom	 Laughery,	 Dick	 Petersen	 and	 Frank	
Hare	 have	 stepped	 up	 as	 co‐chairs.	 	We	 as	 co‐chairs	 would	
like	to	ask	our	fellow	Knights	for	their	assistance	with	stafϐing	
the	shelter	house.	
	

This	 is	 an	 appeal	 to	 our	 pancake	 breakfast,	 ϐish	 fry,	 fall		
festival,	wives	 appreciation,	 blue	 coat	 dinner	 volunteers	 and	
other	members	 of	 our	 council	 11187	 for	 their	 help.	 	 Please	
take	 a	 slot	 on	 the	 Festival	 Food	 signup	 sheets.	 	 Your		
experience	and	hard	work	is	needed	for	us	to	again	highlight	
our	special	value	to	Seton	Parish.		
	

Thanks	in	advance	for	your	consideration.	
	

John, Thom, Dick and Frank 

Seton Squires Circle 4891 News 
 

The Seton Squires got together to enjoy a  
Columbus Clippers Baseball game Sunday  
August 21st.  Rain showers leading up to the game 
time departed just in time to allow the boys to 
enjoy a beautiful, sunny day of Minor League baseball. 
 

Attendance was strong and some of the boys invited family  
members to join.  Council 11187 Grand Knight Tim Bowie came 
to the game with his family and joined the Squires for a visit  
 

We extend our thanks to Tim and Council 11187 for their support 
of our Circle.  The boys had a great time socializing with each 
other and cheering for the home team. Regrettably, the Clippers 
lost convincingly to Buffalo (10 - 2).  The loss had no effect on 
the boy's enthusiasm.  They had a great time! 
 

Mark Knight 
Chief Counselor - Seton Squires Circle 4891 
614-834-9418 
mark_knight@ohiosquires.org 

Financial Planning Night 
 

I would like to announce a family financial planning event on 
September 28th in our normal meeting room at Seton.  Our  
Insurance agent will review all of his products and there will be 
snacks and beverages available for all.  Starting time 7:30pm and 
should last about 1 hour.   
 

Mike Phillips 
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For more information on Pro-Life Activities 
 

Email us at prolife@usccb.org 
Pro-Life Activities 

3211 4th Street, N.E., 
Washington DC 20017-1194  

(202) 541-3000 

ATTENTION: 
 

As a reminder, articles for the newsletter are due by the 25th of 
each month.  This allows time for layout and editing and allows 
the newsletter to be sent out before activities for the month take 
place. 
 

Thank you for the help in this matter. 
 

Jesus Garcia, PGK, PFN 
Newsletter Editor/Website 

Respect Life:  Upcoming Events 
 

October is Respect Life month, and between now and the end of 
October there are an incredible number of opportunities to witness 
for life.  Many of these events were started by or with the Knights 
of Columbus or are sponsored by our organization.  All of us need 
to stand up as Pro-Life Knights and participate in these activities. 
 

Pro-Life Freedom Ride, Sept 18 
 

Fifty years ago people of all ages, races, religions, and politics 
joined in freedom rides across the South for the civil rights of all. 
This year, central Ohio residents are invited to take part in a new 
freedom ride to emphasize that legalized abortion is today’s 
equivalent of the civil rights issues the nation courageously dealt 
with in the 1960’s. 
 

This freedom ride for the unborn will take place Saturday,  
Sept 18, in Franklin and Delaware counties, led by  
Fr. Frank Pavone, MEV, national director of Priests for Life.  The 
ride will leave the parking lot of Delaware St. Mary Church,  
82 E. William St., following the 12:15 Mass, at which  
Fr. Pavone will speak.  Fr. Pavone is an excellent speaker and it is 
worth the trip to Delaware just to hear him. 
 

The ride will proceed with a designated escort through downtown 
Delaware and on U.S. 23 and Interstate 270.  They expect to  
arrive between 2:30 and 3:00 at the Complete Healthcare for 
Women abortion mill at 5888 Cleveland Ave. in Columbus.   
Fr. Pavone will lead a sidewalk vigil commemorating the unborn 
lost to abortion. 
 

Priests for Life Fundraising Dinner, Sept 18 
 

Following the freedom ride there will be a fundraising dinner for 
Priests for Life, featuring Hungarian cuisine.  It will take place at 
5:30 pm in the Jessing Center of the Pontifical College  
Josephinum, 7625 N. High St., with doors open at 5 pm. In  
addition to Fr. Pavone, speakers include Peggy Hartshorn,  
president of Heartbeats International, and Brian Patrick of 
EWTN. Reservations are required. Contact St. Mary Church in 
Delaware for details. 
 

Rally for Heartbeat Bill, Sept 20 
 

The Heartbeat Bill was passed by the Ohio House of  
Representatives 54-44 on June 28, 2011.  It will ensure that "once 
a heartbeat is detected, the baby is protected."  On Tuesday,  
September 20, a rally will be held at the Ohio Statehouse Atrium 
at 11:00 am to show our support of this important bill and  
encourage our state senators to pass their version of the bill.  The 
list of great speakers includes: 
 

Dr. Jack Willke, Founder of National Right to Life & Ohio 
RTL 

 

Troy Newman, President of Operation Rescue 
 

Wendy Wright, Former President, Concerned Women for 
America 

 

Jill Stanek, Activist & Journalist 
 

I have heard many of these speakers in the past and any one of 
them is worth the trip downtown, so to have so many in one place 
is unheard of.  Besides, we need to let our senators know that 
abortion is wrong and we support this bill. 
 
 
 
 

PDHC Banquet, Sept 15 (Columbus) Oct 6 (Lancaster) 
 

The annual PDHC fundraising dinner will be held at Villa Milano 
6:30-9:00 on Sept 15 and features bestselling author Bruce  
Wilkinson as keynote speaker.  A second dinner will be held  
6:30-9:00 on Oct 6 at Fairfield Christian Church in Lancaster. 
David Mahan, founder of Frontline Youth Communications will 
be the featured speaker.  The dinners are free, but you will be 
asked to donate to support PDHC.  I have attended several of  
these in the past and they have all be outstanding evenings with 
great food and wonderful speakers.  Go to the PDHC website for 
details and to reserve your seat. 
 

Columbus Right to Life Tailgate for Life, Oct 18 
 

All you Buckeye fans need to show up for this one!  Former 
Buckeye great Chris Spielman is the featured speaker at this  
fundraising event for Columbus RTL.  His powerful message - a 
message of faith, hope, and love, of facing dark times and holding 
fast to the truth that all life is sacred - will inspire all who attend. 
It will be held at St. Andrew Catholic Church at 6:30. Dinner and 
program cost $50 or you can meet Chris personally at the 5:30 
VIP reception for $100. Go to www.gcrtl.org for details and to 
reserve your seat. 
 

Glenn Beck, Life, Faith, Freedom, Oct 27 
 

Ohio Right to Life is bringing talk radio personality Glenn Beck 
to Columbus to present his message of Life, Faith, and Freedom. 
This also serves as a fundraiser for ORTL. For details about the 
event, go to the Ohio Right to Life website www.ohiolife.org.  
 

March for Life, Jan 22-23 
 

Our Council is again sponsoring a bus to Washington DC for the 
annual March for Life.  This trip is a great opportunity for YOU 
to come to DC with us - you only have to take one day off work 
or school as we leave on Sunday and return Monday night.  This 
is a great trip that will inspire you to truly respect life as well as 
let our legislators know that. Contact me for trip details. 
 

There will be additional events as well - like 40 Days for Life, 
prayer chains, etc.  Contact me or Vicki for details on these or any 
other Respect Life issues. 
 

Edd Chinnock,  
Council Respect Life Coordinator 
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Pope John Paul II Assembly 2900 Golf Outing 

7th Annual Local Veterans Support Fund Raiser 

 

The grass is green on the greens.  The weather is perfect for golf! 
The Date has been set – September 25th, 2011 
 
The place is set: 
Cumberland Trails - 8244 Columbia Road SW  
   Pataskala, Ohio 43062 
 
Course Registration – 12:00 pm 
 
The tee time is set - 1:00 p.m. 
 

The price is set - $260 for a foursome - That includes golf fees, cart, prizes & meal 
Dinner Cookout immediately following the outing at Seton Parish PAC Center 
 
Team Captain: ________________________________________Phone& Email:______________ 
 
Player 2:  ________________________________________ Phone& Email:______________ 
 
Player 3: ________________________________________ Phone& Email:______________ 
 
Player 4: ________________________________________ Phone& Email:______________ 

 

Get it on your calendar now and get on our list now. Send your entry fee ASAP. 

 

Make checks to K/C Assembly #2900 

   Send to:  C.W.  Higdon 

12257 Woodsfield Cir W.,  
Pickerington, OH 43147-9772 

 Questions: call (614) 868-0365or email at charma1@att.net 
 
 

Thank you,  
 

SK  C.W. Higdon 

Faithful Navigator 
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July 2011 

  

August 

  

September 
2 Rosary/Officers Meeting 6 Rosary/Officers Meeting 3 Rosary/Officers Meeting 
3 Knight’s Mass 7 Knight’s Mass 4 Knight’s Mass 
3 Squires Meeting 7 Squires Meeting 4 Squires Meeting 

13 Business Meeting 10 Business Meeting 14 Business Meeting 
20 Assembly Meeting 17 Assembly Meeting 21 Assembly Meeting 
27 1st Degree/Social 24 1st Degree/Social 28 1st Degree/Social 

      
4 Independence Day 29 School Starts (1-12) 5 Labor Day 

      
      
      

October November December 
1 Rosary/Officers Meeting 5 Rosary/Officers Meeting 3 Rosary/Officers Meeting 
2 Knight’s Mass 6 Knight’s Memorial Mass 4 Knight’s Mass 
2 Squires Meeting 6 Squires Meeting 4 Squires Meeting 

12 Business Meeting 9 Business Meeting 14 Business Meeting 
19 Assembly Meeting 16 Assembly Meeting 21 Assembly Meeting 
26 1st Degree/Social 23 1st Degree/Social 28 1st Degree/Social 

      
10 Columbus Day 11 Veteran’s Day 25 Christmas Day 
12 Council Anniversary 24 Thanksgiving 31 New Years Eve 

      
29 Family Fun Festival 13 1st Pancake Breakfast 11 2nd Pancake Breakfast 
30 2nd/3rd Degree     

      
      

January 2012 February March 
7 Rosary/Officers Meeting 4 Rosary/Officers Meeting 3 Rosary/Officers Meeting 
8 Knight’s Mass 5 Knight’s Mass 4 Knight’s Mass 
8 Squires Meeting 5 Squires Meeting 4 Squires Meeting 

11 Business Meeting 8 Business Meeting 14 Business Meeting 
18 Assembly Meeting 15 Assembly Meeting 21 Assembly Meeting 
25 1st Degree/Social 22 1st Degree/Social 28 1st Degree/Social 

      
1 New Years Day 14 Valentine’s Day 17 St. Patrick’s Party 

16 MLK 20 President’s Birthday   
  22 ASH WEDNESDAY 2 2nd Fish Fry 

8 3rd Pancake Breakfast   9 3rd Fish Fry 
 Free Throw Contest 12 4th Pancake Breakfast 23 4th Fish Fry 
  24 1st Fish Fry 30 5th Fish Fry 
   Wives Appreciation Dinner   
      

April May June 
7 Rosary/Officers Meeting 5 Rosary/Officers Meeting 2 Rosary/Officers Meeting 
8 Knight’s Mass 6 Knight’s Mass 3 Knight’s Mass 
8 Squires Meeting 6 Squires Meeting 3 Squires Meeting 

11 Business Meeting 9 Business Meeting 13 Business Meeting 
18 Assembly Meeting 15 Assembly Meeting 20 Assembly Meeting 
25 1st Degree/Social 22 1st Degree/Social 27 1st Degree/Social 

      
1 Palm Sunday 13 Mother’s Day 17 Father’s Day 
5 Holy Thursday 28 Memorial Day   
6 Good Friday     
8 EASTER 26 

Convention 
  

  27   
14 Blue Coats Dinner     

     
     

Measure Up  

2011/2012 Council 11187 Calendar (tentative) 



8 

 

2011/12 Officers Phone List  
  

Chaplain  
Fr. Jim Klima 833-0482 

  

Grand Knight  
Tim Bowie 361-9370 

  

Deputy Grand Knight  
George Schneider 833-1782 

  

Chancellor  
Jim Doty 367-6344 

  

Advocate  
Edd Chinnock (740) 927-5099 

  

Recorder  
Mike Croyle 361-3183 

  

Financial Secretary  
Mark Borys (740) 862-6142 

  

Treasurer  
Mike Phillips 834-5663 

  

Warden  
Ron Blymire 837-7435 

  

Inner Guard  
Eugene Ebert 833-9643 

  

Outer Guard  
Mike Sillings 920-4102 

  

3rd Year Trustee  
Wayne Patterson 833-0980 

  

2nd Year Trustee  
Frank Piper  833-1926 

  

1st Year Trustee  
Jesus Garcia 577-9016 

  

Lecturer  
Bud Joos 837-7211 

  

  

Membership  
Mike Croyle 361-3183 

  

Field Agent  
Stanley Krulia (740) 277-7381 

Please keep the following in your daily prayers:  Harry Clyburn’s neighbor and family, Jacinta Hooker, Hilda Bowie, 
for Father Jim during his vacation and trip, Caroline Hare, Geri Capwill, Ed Loch, Ryan Schneider, Joan Trainer, and 
Maureen Patterson.  All military personnel, active or veteran.  All Brothers in need, and all the sick in our parish. 

Prayer Corner 

Comments or articles contact 
Jesus Garcia 

Phone: 614-577-9016 
Email: 84svo@ameritech.net 

Council website 
www.kofc11187.org 

September 2011 

3 Rosary/Officers Meeting 

4 Knight’s Mass 

4 Squires Meeting 

14 Business Meeting 

21 Assembly Meeting 

28 1st Degree/Social 

  

5 Labor Day 

11 10 Anniversary of 9-11-2001 

  

28 Financial Planning Night 

October 2011 

1 Rosary/Officers Meeting 

2 Knight’s Mass 

2 Squires Meeting 

12 Business Meeting 

19 Assembly Meeting 

26 1st Degree/Social 

  

10 Columbus Day 

12 Council Anniversary 

  

29 Family Fun Festival 

30 2nd/3rd Degree 
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Knights of Columbus 
St. Elizabeth Ann Seton Council 11187 

600 Hill Rd. North  
Pickerington, Ohio 43147 


